
 

 

 

FA Respect Code of Conduct  
 
 

           Waseley Warriors FC – Photography & Video Policy 2024/25 

 

At Waseley Warriors FC, the welfare and safety of our young players come first. 
We do not allow photographs, videos, or images of players to be taken without 
consent from parents, guardians, or the players themselves. 
 
      Our Commitment: 
 

     Parental Consent Required – No player’s image will be used publicly (e.g., club website, 
Facebook, Instagram, Twitter) without permission. 
 

     Protection of Vulnerable Players – Any child under care proceedings will not have their 
image shared publicly. 
 

     Appropriate Content – All images will feature players dressed suitably for football. 
 

     Inclusive Representation – Photos will aim to reflect the diversity of our club, ensuring a 
safe and positive portrayal of all players. 
 
 

By signing below, you agree to our policy and give consent for images to be 
used in accordance with these guidelines. 
 
 
 

    Signed by: 
 
Parent/Guardian: ____________________________ 
 
Date: ____________________________ 
 
 


